
CW General Membership Meeting

January 18th, 2022,  Summit Hall A, Palm Ridge

President Pat Kenevan called the meeting to order at 11:55 am
A quorum was declared
ThePledge of Allegiance was carried out. 
All were welcomed and the social committee was thanked for making arrangements for 
refreshments
Minutes from the December 2021 meeting have been posted and accepted as written. 

Reports: 

Treasurer, Sue Vasconcellos  As of December 31, 2021:  CW  $1081.84, MacsWest  $ 
25,423.76,  PC  $61,619.53,  Total cash in bank  $88,125.13   Complete report posted 
in Room A
Monitoring, Norm Falcone  On going issues,  sign ups needed.  If no monitors, we can’t 
be open. 
Membership, Eva Weisberg  Members are still joining as they must rejoin after the 2021 
year of Covid forgiveness. Approximate total 550, but will change
Web update, Bruce Merrihew   Web pages are a work in progress. Bruce has switched 
to Word Press from Go Daddy
Old Business:  

Introduction of the CW Board for 2022
Pat Kenevan President, Norm Falcone Vice President, David Morin Secretary, Sue 
Vasconcellos Treasurer

New Business:  

The CW Board at their January meeting had proposed a single dues structure for 2023 
with details to be decided at future meetings.  A motion was moved, seconded and 
passed to bring the proposal to a CW General meeting.
Single dues were discussed with the membership at the General Membership meeting.  
The details will be brought to the membership and voted on in the April General 
Membership meeting.

Questions were taken from the floor.  Most involved the dues structure

The next CW General Membership meeting will be April, 12, 2022 at 1:00 pm in Summit 
Room A

Adjournment at 12:25 pm


